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 Impact:  $0 
 

Research Analysis 

 

The committee substitute to HB 1259 requires a person who is seeking election to sheriff to have 

served as a certified peace officer, in a full-time capacity, for at least 4 years prior to filing for 

the office.   

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The CS on HB 1259 has no fiscal impact for the state. 

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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